
Demolition works
St Vincent’s Road  

What?
Queensland Rail’s contractor will undertake demolition works on an obsolete 
private access ramp within the shopping centre carpark at 276 St Vincent’s Road.

We thank the local businesses for their understanding during these activities.

When?
Demolition works: Monday 3 and Tuesday 4 February, 6am to 6pm each day.

Spoil removal: Wednesday 5 to Friday 7 February, 6am to 6pm each day.

Day shifts only.

Where?
Shopping centre carpark (276 St Vincent’s Road), adjacent to Banyo station.

Demolition activities will take place within the existing temporary site compound 
fence. The site separation fencing will expand (two car spaces affected 
temporarily) to allow truck access for spoil removal.

Impacts

Operation of excavators with 
rock-breaking attachments 
and trucks with flashing lights 
and reversing beepers

Demolition noise and vibration, 
operation of jackhammers and 
rock-breaking equipment, truck 
movements

Day shifts only - 6am to 
6pm

Minor carpark impacts - 
two spaces unavailable 
during spoil removal

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo 
station. Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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